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Dear all at Children’s Hospital Pyjamas 
  
Thank you so much for all of the fantastic pyjamas you donated to us.  
  
We have started giving them out to our families and they are so surprised, excited 
and grateful. It is amazing to be able to give the PJs to so many of the children we 
are seeing over Christmas. 
  
Each year your drive gets bigger and better! We cannot wait to see what next year 
brings.  
  
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and very happy New Year.  
  
Best Wishes 
  
Children’s Hospital at Home Team 
Croydon Health Services 
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